
Notice to
our customers

We recently completed a review of our branch network 
and decided that the operations of the Holetown Branch 
will be consolidated into the Warrens Branch, with the 
closure of the Holetown Branch, effective July 19, 2019.

As of July 19, 2019 customer accounts at the 
Holetown Branch will be automatically transferred to the 
Warrens Branch at CGI Tower. Customers can obtain 
further details on the transition of their accounts and 
services by speaking with a branch representative or 
calling 426-7000.

We look forward to serving you more ef�ciently at the 
Warrens Branch. This location offers an enhanced 
customer experience, with more parking options, a more 
modern, spacious branch and more self-service ATMs.

We thank you for your continued loyalty, trust and 
con�dence and look forward to continuing to serve you.
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